
Due to COVID-19 restrictions we are unable to have guests drop by the school without an appointment 
and for the vast majority of issues we will attempt to respond through phone calls or internet calling in 
order to minimize the interactions within the school building.  Your help with this initiative will help 
keep RHS safe and Covid-free. 
 


